
We are excited to welcome you and  

your family to our school 

Wednesday 12th June 

3.15pm — 6.30pm 

Porirua College 

 Students and families can take a guided tour of our school or, if you would 
rather, feel free to look around by yourselves.   

 You will be able to meet Faculty teaching staff to chat about possible    
subject choices and to see what is on offer for 2020.   

 Also, you can enjoy watching Polyfest groups practising.  

Welcomes You  

3.15pm — 4.30pm: 1st Tour Group 

4.30pm — 5.00pm: Refreshments in Whiti Te Ra & Principal Presentation 

5.00pm — 6.00pm: 2nd Tour Group 

6.00pm — 6.30pm: Refreshments in Whiti Te Ra & Principal Presentation 


